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28th June 2024   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Due to the upcoming transition days and year group performances of Tuishi Pamoja, some of our 

usual routines have changed, over the next 2 weeks. To avoid daily messages about what to wear 

and any unnecessary confusion, please read through the following information which we hope will 

help you: 

 

Monday 1st July PE kit as usual (even though it is transition to the Juniors day) 

Tuesday 2nd July PE kit as usual (even though it is transition to  the Juniors day) 

Wednesday 3rd July School uniform with trainers as we are performing Tuishi Pamoja to the rest 

of the school and trainers are quieter on the stage 

Monday 8th July PE kit as usual (Performance to parents in the afternoon) 

Tuesday 9th July PE kit as usual 

Wednesday 10th July School uniform with trainers (Performance to parents in the afternoon) 

 

Many thanks for your support and understanding.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Curthoys and the Year Two Teachers 

 

mailto:solentinfant@thesolentschools.org

